

# Isle of Man Cricket Association Senior Committee Meeting - Minutes

<b>Date</b>	21/09/21	<b>Time</b>	18:00 pm	<b>Location</b>	IOM Sports Development Offices
-------------	----------	-------------	----------	-----------------	--------------------------------

**INTERNAL - DRAFT**

<b>Attendees</b>		<b>Apologies</b>		<b>Also Distributed to</b>	
Dave Picken	DP	Chris Cunningham	CC		
Greig Wright	GW				
Rob Webber	RW				
Tom Kennaugh	TK				
Roy Corlett	RC				
Arun Mahalingam	AM				
Gillian Craine	GC				
		<b>Author</b>	Greig Wright		
Meeting commenced 18:15					

## Minutes

<b>Item</b>	<b>Agenda Item</b>	<b>Who/When</b>
	<b>Apologies</b> Chris Cunningham	

Item	Agenda Item	Who/When
	<p><b>Welcomes</b></p> <p>Dave Picken welcomed the group and minutes of the previous meeting Feb 21 2021 weren't available at present to be approved but will be followed up.</p>	
<p><b>3.</b></p>	<p><b>League structure -</b></p> <p>A sub committee have been formed which have met which once but yet to put together a proposal, they are meeting again and will feed back to the exec straight after.</p>	

Item	Agenda Item	Who/When
4.	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Club reviews</li> <li>• Castletown - Happy with season in main, more umpires a positive. Disappointed with 20 point deduction.</li> <li>• Ramsey - Similar to Castletown happy with Blincoe being same day as Tinker to allow just Div 1 players playing. Mentioned umpire education would help for future (GW advised this was available and 24 people had been through it RW stated must have missed it).</li> <li>• Finch Hill challenging season as young squad and challenging seasons ahead.</li> <li>• Valkyres - Enjoyed season particularly premierships, concerns over structure review if players are limited to one team.</li> <li>• PSJ - Enjoyed season, disappointed one umpire for final.</li> <li>• Crosby - Season went well, start times to be better adhered to.</li> </ul> <p>White ball cricket was a real positive.</p>	
5.	<p><b>Officials</b></p> <p>Umpires increased but clubs asked to do more to promote and recruit.</p>	

Item	Agenda Item	Who/When
6.	<p><b>New players -</b></p> <p>Use winter to train (NSC not available to clubs through IOM booking) and recruit new players.</p>	
7.	<p><b>Facilities</b></p> <p>Streaming looking at being introduced however other than that there are no funds available for facilities, clubs need to plan for these expenses in own budgets etc. Clubs to use screens, ropes and scoreboards for all games next year, will be a requirement put in rules.</p>	

Item	Agenda Item	Who/When
8	<p><b>Celebration of cricket</b></p> <p>Date to be arranged on return from Cyprus.</p>	
9	<p><b>A.O.B.</b></p> <p>RC asked about potential funding impact from COVID, GW advised shouldn't be impacted and reserves built up for any potential losses.</p> <p>DP advised he would be standing down as chair, clubs asked to look to find successor.</p>	

<b>Date of Next Meeting</b>	tbc	<b>Time</b>		<b>Location</b>	IOM Sports Development Offices
-----------------------------	-----	-------------	--	-----------------	--------------------------------